
Welcome to the month of May!

The month of May is known for its special dedication to the blessed Virgin Mary,

the Mother of God. Throughout this month we offer our prayers and devotions to

Mother Mary as we pray the Hail Mary each day during morning prayers.

The month also begins with the celebration of Catholic Education Week (April

30-May 5). Pope Francis CES will be celebrating Catholic Education Week

and the tradition of providing welcoming communities where all students are

encouraged to realize their full potential as unique individuals created in the image

of God. Please see below for the daily activities which will be taking place this

week in our school. We look forward to a memorable Catholic Education Week 2023

together.


